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Howdy Folks

Well our summer weather is here and it is getting hot.  This months match was really great though with just right temps in the morning and getting really warm by noon.  The evenings cooled down some on the range after sundown and then we had some great sleeping weather.  

Due to the weather and folks going to end of trail and other events our match was rather small.  We had one posse on Saturday and two on Sunday.  But Quick Draw Grandpa put on a great match and it made for a quick and easy two days of fun.  Thanks again Quick Draw.

We had some new folks to the range this weekend from Tehachapi who are joining our club.  
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                      Lead slinger                                                                 Bourbon Bill

                                         We also had Mayhem Magsi join us
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              Welcome around our campfire and we hope to see you all next month too!

With the summer heat upon us once again I want to remind everyone to drink plenty of water and try and stay cool.
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 I would like to suggest a potluck for next month and maybe a movie night.  If we can get it all together and if we have enough folks brave enough to stick it out in the heat that is.  Also if anyone had an ice cream maker to bring out for home made ice cream that would go over really great too.  Just let me know too and I will send out an announcement so everyone will know. 

There isn’t any birthdays this month to announce so the newsletter will be shorter.

Here are some photos from this months shoot.
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Bull McFearson was with us this Sunday for his first shoot since his surgery in May.  He is looking great and feeling so much better too.

 Welcome back Bull!

If anyone has empty shotgun “shot” bags they would like to get rid of, please let Quick Draw Grandpa know.  He is looking for some.  

See you all at the next months match. 

Doll Maker

